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August 1, 2019  
 
 
Dear _____________________:  
 
On behalf of the Town of Washington Recreation Commission, we would like to thank you for being a 
sponsor of ours last year. 
 
 If you wish to continue your sponsorship into our 2019 season, please see the details below.  
 
The initial sponsor price is $250, followed by a renewal sponsorship of $75 each season, if you so 
wish. In return, your sign will continue to be displayed on the fence line at our field throughout the 
season. 
 
Please inform us if you’d like to continue as a sponsor by August 31, 2019.  
 
Please send a check payable to: Town of Washington Recreation 
P.O. Box 667, Millbrook, NY 12545. 
 
We look forward to a relationship with you that provides approximately 200 local children each year 
with a quality soccer experience.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at 677-8278. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Chelsea Edson Kelly Cassinelli 
Director of Recreation Assistant Director of Recreation 
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